Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised
Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017 Submission No. 063

Public Works and Utilities Committee

From:

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 4:27 PM

To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: Uber driving

When | came to know that Uber is coming to Cairns | was very excited for the following reasons:

* With my present job | do not getting enough hours per week.

* With Uber | do not have to worry about this min. hours per week, | could work as many hours
as per my mood.

* This gives me the flexibility to work and make little more money

* By making more money | spend more. Helping the business locally

* | can have a better lifestyle

* | can take my family for holidays as we want to see more of Australia

* | can pay my mortgage by pumping in more money and finished the mortgage much earlier

* If the govt. introduces more fees etc on drivers its only discouraging the present and future Uber drivers
from continuing or joining Uber

* Consider the unemployment in Australia particularly Queensland. Uber is helping to all who can drive
and have their own vehicle by giving them an opportunity with a job and upgrade their living.

Govt. please do not take our daily Bread and Butter.

Uber is running so smoothly in so many countries around the world so why make things difficult for Uber
drivers here in Queensland. During my driving experience so many riders have commented that Uber is
doing a wonderful service for the people. People are happy, Uber drivers are happy. Keep it going.

| hope Queensland Gouvt. listens to all Uber drivers their humble request to continue driving for Uber with
no additional cost to them.

Thanks
Robert Rodrigues





